Hello Danyel!
 
         It was very nice speaking with you today. I wanted to give you some information to help prepare you for your visit in our office. 
 
Our office is located at:
2223 Sarno Road 
Melbourne, FL 32935
 
We will be sending you a Welcome To The Practice Package that will include a map on how to get to our practice as well as other important information regarding our practice.
 
Dr. Sheldon will be giving you a call today or tomorrow to introduce himself to you and to gather a bit more information about your dental needs. Please look for that call.
 
We have made this special video for you to introduce our doctors and our team to you! Please click on the link below: 
https://youtu.be/10EfzM8Uu_I  
 
 
VERY IMPORTANT: Please fill out all necessary paperwork on our website prior to your appointment date. This is very quick and easy to do, if you need help, please call us. Here is how you do this:
 
1. Visit our website  https://drleesheldon.com/
2. Click on the far right tab 'Patient Forms'
3. Then under Patient Forms, click on 'New Patient Forms' and fill out entirely.
 
We all look forward to meeting you soon. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to give us a call at any time. 
 
Have a great day! We look forward to seeing you on Friday, October 30th @ 1:00PM unless I have something sooner !
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